
HOLY TRINITY 										                 LOS ANGELES

To My Holy Trinity Family:
	 All Souls Day is around the corner on Tuesday 
November 2nd. We will have a special mass that night at 
7:00pm. All are invited to come and bring a photo of your 
deceased loves ones that night for display at mass. No photos 
will be accepted at the rectory or at the school. Please bring the 
photos that night at mass to be displayed in our Sanctuary.
	 The envelopes for the All Souls Novena are now 
available. Please turn them in as soon as possible. Please 
write your name of your beloved dead, put your donation in 
the envelope, and they will be displayed during our nine day 
novena of masses. The Novena will run from November 2nd 
through November 10th. May all of our beloved dead have the 
reward of eternal life in Heaven.
	 We also have separate Candle Envelopes for All Souls 
Day. One name per envelope please. The minimum donation 
will be ten dollars per candle. We will put the name on the 
candle, and I will light them on All Souls Day. These are 
due by Sunday October 31st. Please turn them in as soon as 
possible.
	 Please join us this Saturday October 23rd for our Bingo 
Fundraiser in the School Pavilion from 12:00pm until 4:00pm. 
The first one was a lot of fun and we hope to see you there. 
The money raised goes directly back to our parish. May God 
bless you all.
	 Have you been praying the Rosary daily? October is 
not over yet so if you have not started, it is not too late. I 
encourage all of you to pray the Rosary daily. The Rosary is a 
powerful spiritual tool to help us along the way. Our Lady of 
the Rosary pray for us!
	 I would like to thank you all for your attendance at mass. 
Your presence is so important. Be not afraid. Jesus is with us 
always. Thank you for your goodness and faith. 
In Christ,
Fr. Ricardo Viveros



TWENTY-NINTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 	    		                           OCTOBER 17, 2021

SUNDAY OFFERINGS
The deposit amount for the Twenty Eighth Sunday 
in Ordinary time was $9,166.70. Thank you for your 
generosity and continued support of Holy Trinity 
Parish.

DID YOU KNOW?
Parents have a responsibility to report concerns they 
have about another person’s behaviors or actions that 
could put their children — or any children — at risk. 
These concerns are anything that makes the parent 
uneasy or uncomfortable, or anything that a child 
reports made them feel uneasy or uncomfortable. 
Some examples of seemingly little things that can 
be worth reporting include: A teacher covering her 
glass classroom door with artwork, eliminating the 
ability to see into the classroom from the hall; a youth 
ministry icebreaker activity, where teens have to 
pass a mint candy from person to person using only 
toothpicks in their mouth, despite the discomfort of 
some participants. For a copy of the VIRTUS® article 
“What is a ‘Concern’ that I Should Communicate?” 
visit http://www.la-archdiocese.org/org/protecting/
Pages/VIRTUS-Current-Online-Articles.aspx.

HOLY TRINITY—–MISA EN ESPANOL LOS 
DOMINGOS A LA 1PM
El grupo de oración en español les invitan que
vengan a participar en las alabanzas de Dios: canten, 
oren y de su testimonio. Cada viernes de las siete a 
nueve de la noche en la escuela.

HOLY TRINITY MONDAY BIBLE STUDY
Please join us for a ten week online Bible study and 
journey through Scripture and Church Teaching 
and renew your love for the Eucharist. Each session 
will include a video and time for prayer and group 
sharing. All are invited Mondays, September 
13th  to November 22nd, 7:00pm until 8:30pm 
(Zoom). To sign up and for more information email, 
holytrinityjmj@outllok.com 

ST. JOSEPH’S WEEKLY WORKSHOP 
Tools to grow spiritually in the Year of St. Joseph
(Dec 8, 2020 – Dec 8, 2021)

 

     St. Joseph Litany – Guardian of the Redeemer 

In 1989 Pope St. John Paul II released his Apostolic 
Exhortation declaring St. Joseph, Redemptoris 
Custos (Guardian of the Redeemer). As St. Joseph 
quietly watched over Jesus in His childhood, he too 
watches our Church. The following are St. John Paul 
II closing words in his 1989 exhortation.  

“This just man, who bore within himself the entire 
heritage of the Old Covenant, was also brought into 
the ‘beginning’ of the New and Eternal Covenant in 
Jesus Christ. May he show us the paths of this saving 
Covenant as we stand at the threshold of the next 
millennium, in which there must be a continuation 
and further development of the ‘fullness of time’ that 
belongs the ineffable mystery of the Incarnation of 
the Word”

 Wednesdays are traditionally associated with St. 
Joseph - join us in praying the Rosary on the first 
Wednesday of each month after the 5:00 pm Mass. 
Email HTPrayerJMJ@Outlook.com to learn more.


